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PERCEPTION SURVEY AND COMMUNICATION AUDIT 

 Dear Pharmacy Professional/Stakeholder, 

 

SAPC e-Note: INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THE SAPC PUBLIC/STAKEHOLDER PERCEPTION 

SURVEY AND COMMUNICATION AUDIT 

 

The South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) is calling on all its stakeholders, including registered persons 

and representatives of registered entities/facilities, as well as members of the public, to participate in the 

SAPC Public/Stakeholder Perception Survey and Communication Audit, the survey runs until 31 January 

2023.  

 

If you are a pharmacy professional or other registered stakeholder, visit 

https://bit.ly/SAPCStakeholderSurvey to take the survey (it takes 10-15 minutes to complete). Members 

of the public should visit the following link to take the survey https://bit.ly/SAPCPublicSurvey (it takes 

only 5 minutes to complete). 

 

This survey aims to assess perceptions of service delivery and communication efficiency, amongst 

others. Its results will help Council review how its services and communication efforts align with 

stakeholder expectations and, thus, initiate improvements in areas identified as seeking realignment. 

Yours sincerely, 

VM Tlala 

Registrar/CEO 
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